
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Our next meeting is rapidly approaching at 11:30 am, June 23, at Zacatecas Café in 

Riverside. Jack Herron will be our speaker for the day talking about dry lake racing 

just after WW II.  Our fellow submariner has lots of stories. 

 

Just received confirmation from Bob Schive that participation in the Huntington 

Beach July 4th Parade With LA/Pasadene base is confirmed.  Let's have a big 

turnout of Submariners from Southern California to impress the crowd.  If you 

have never been to a parade in this town you have really missed something.  We 

will have both floats in the parade with plenty of space to ride with the Bonefish. 

 

San Diego Base will again be hosting the Annual SubVets Family Picnic at 

Smuggler’s Cove on Naval Base Point Loma on Saturday, July 14
th

, from 0900 

to 1630.  Contact Warren Branges at sdsubvets@gmail.com or (619) 971-8292 

to arrange for tickets or if you have questions.  There will be two boat tours 

available and each one is limited to 25 people.  One in the morning and one in 

the afternoon.  Make your reservations ASAP.  If you do not have current 

access to the base you must be escorted to the picnic by car from the visitor 

parking area. 

 

2018 USSVI National Convention (Cruise), www.ussvicruise.com or call 877-

802-6894 

 

The rest of our activities will be on the calendar on our website. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

Looking forward to our meeting on Saturday, I thank you for your support. 

 

Daryl Brock 


